SIERRA VISTA ELEMENTARY
INVITES ALL STUDENTS PRE-K TO 6TH GRADE (W

HALLOWEEN £ FALL
DRESS-vP DAY

OCTOBER 31, 2023

All students must follow these safety expectations.

Students must be able to do normal school activities.

DRESS-UP SAFETY RULES FOR STUDENTS:
- Dress-Up MUST be in CUSD dress code (no inappropriate/unwanted costumes).
« No costumes depicting blood or violence on campus.
« No pretend weapons of any kind will be allowed.
« No costumes that can scare/bully others will be allowed.
« No un-natural colored hair will be allowed.
. Students’ faces must be easily recognizable/identifiable (no face painting, no
covering/masks, no full-on head/face gear) on campus.

NOTE: Students who violate these safety rules will be sent to the office and
parent/guardian will be contacted to bring clothes to change. Costumes will be kept

at the office and returned to parent/guardian.

Questions? Contact your student’s teacher via Bloomz or email:
You may call the Sierra Vista office at (559) 327-7900.



